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Dear Members 
 
Welcome to Spring as lockdown lessens! Let us hope that we shall 
soon be meeting up again and getting together with our families and 
friends.  Wishing you all a very Happy Easter. 
 
Our April Meeting was our AGM and attached with the Newsletter is the 
Annual Report for 2020/2021. 
 
We had 21 Members attending. 
 
Subscriptions 
 
Subscriptions for this this year are now due and remain at £42.  If you 
can pay by bank transfer please do otherwise send your money to Britt 
Tiller.  Bank details are:  sort code  30-92-70 Account 01187435. 
 
Programme for 2021/2022 
 

We have a full and varied Programme for the coming year.  Meetings 
will continue on Zoom until August when we hope we can all meet up 
for a summer party.  We shall let you know the details nearer the time. 
 
Exhibition 
 

Our Exhibition was to be held in September at Painshill Park,Cobham, 
but after much discussion it was decided to postpone until next year 
2022.  As we shall not be meeting up until August we felt we were left 
with very little time to organise a good Exhibition and be proud of Mole 
Valley Quilters.  Pippa will still finish our Autumn Leaves quilt which will 
be raffled then.  We shall also have a Sales Table and this postpone-
ment gives us all more time! 
 
Bookham Village Day 
 
Bookham Village Day will be held on August Bank Holiday  Monday 
and this will give Mole Valley Quilters a chance to show off our beautiful 
Quilts.  Pippa has already made and completed the Safari Quilt which 
will be raffled and all our sales table items made for the Exhibition can 
be sold at Bookham Village Day. 
 
Bookham Village Day will probably be a little different due to social      
distancing but it is certainly something we can all look forward to. 
 
Ruby Challenge—this needs to be finished by July—details will follow  
regarding judging! 

Delicious Easter Cakes 



After the AGM Sue Waters very kindly talked about her 
appliqué animals which were certainly very  striking—
so do not throw away any of your tiny bits of fabric ! 

Farnham Maltings 
 

Fabric Sale—Sunday 25 April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
The annual quilting fabric sale is now in its 24th year. Find fantastic bargains and stock up 
on fabrics for your 2021 projects. Browse and buy from over 30 exhibitors. 
 
This year, tickets will only be available in advance and with timed entry so that we can 
manage visitor traffic according to government guidelines. Please carefully select your 

chosen arrival time slot and arrive no earlier than 15 minutes before your entry time. 

What we’re doing to keep you safe at Quilters' Fabric Sale... 

 Advance tickets only and timed-entry 

 One-way system throughout the building 

 Social distancing between stalls 

 Enhanced cleaning regime 

 Hand sanitiser on entry and around the marketplace 

Face coverings for visitors are mandatory 
 
Please see website for tickets and timings:  www.farnhammaltings.com 
 

As seen on Facebook! 


